
Friends of the Vassar Art Gallery ■ Vassar College ■ Poughkeepsie, New York 12601

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

The Vassar Alumnae Quarterly is planning to run an article in its winter 
issue about the Vassar Art Gallery photography collection. I would like 
to ask permission to reproduce your platinum print "Rain Drops on Lupin 
Leaves’{xwhich is in the Vassar collection.

I’US
As the Vassar Alumnae Quarterly is anon-profit magazine we would be grate 
ful if you would waive the reprdduction fee.

In order to save you the bother of a reply I will assume that I may use 
your photograph in the Alumnae Quartely unless I hear otherwise before 
November 14. Please telephone me collect at 914 452 7000 Ext. 2649 if 
you have any questions or stipulations.

With many thanks,

Yours sincerely,
Ihn ßufci
Mary Busch 
Executive Director

November 2, 1977


